
 
 
 
 
Hello,  
 
I understand IPART is currently reviewing public transport. 
 
I would like to comment on 2 aspects which need review: 
 
RAIL: 
It is outrageous that we cannot purchase a non same day travel return ticket. If you 
travel forward one day and return the next day or later you in effect pay nearly 
double fare. Single tickets are near the cost of return tickets. This is discriminatory 
and highly unfair. In Sydney we need to be able to purchase a non same day return 
ticket and at the same price as a return same day ticket. 
 
BUSES: 
A ticket transfer system needs to be introduced to save having to purchase 2 sets of 
tickets. This system operates in Canberra where you can transfer to another service 
on a through ticket within 2 hours. Unfortunately, Canberra is divided into zones 
and transfers are only within zones - this aspect needs improvement. 
 
Thankyou, 
Marilyn Long 


